
Over the past year, between ANKORS annual general meetings, Rosie Benincasa’s Food Program 
provided meals to a total of 3,220 individuals in Cranbrook B.C. This number reflects the continued 
and growing need for food support in our community, as well as the dedication of our volunteers 
and staƯ who make this service possible. Our ability to meet this demand has been greatly 
supported by the generosity of the Cranbrook Food Bank and the Food Recovery Program, both of 
which have consistently contributed essential food items that help sustain our eƯorts. The Food 
Program remains a vital resource for individuals and families facing food insecurity, oƯering not only 
nourishment but also a sense of dignity and connection. Looking ahead, our goal is to attain 
increased funding for the program so we can continue to expand and respond eƯectively to the 
rising levels of food insecurity in our community. 


